
New Grave Marker in St. Joseph Cemetery, Cleveland, OH, USA 

Over the winter of 2012–2013 the cross marking the grave of Sister Maria Aloysia and 41 other Sisters 

of Notre Dame at St. Joseph Cemetery in Cleveland, which Sister Mary Patricius Moentk had arranged 

to be placed at the grave site in 1956, had cracked beyond repair. On May 6, 2014, the replacement 

cross for the grave was installed at St. Joseph Cemetery immediately following the placement of the 

memorial stone at the site of Mount St. Mary Institute. 

 

Sister Mary Joanne Miller, Sister Mary Ann Burke, and Sister Mary Jane Vovk  

stand behind the new stone cross marking the grave. 
  

 
Views of the new cross marking the grave at St. Joseph Cemetery 

 


